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August 25, 2023
NOTICE TO BIDDERS
	Notice is hereby given that the City of Vicksburg, Mississippi will receive request for proposals in the following manner for:
EPA Brownfield Cleanup Grant Implementation Project City of Vicksburg, MS
Request for Proposals (RFP) from a qualified firm or team of firms, hereinafter referred to as “Consultant” to provide environmental engineering services and other services listed in the Consultant’s Scope of Work Section and to oversee a Brownfield Cleanup Project at the former US Rubber Reclaiming site, a Brownfield property, located in Vicksburg, Mississippi. These activities will be funded by an EPA Brownfield Cleanup Grant awarded to the City of Vicksburg, Mississippi. 
The RFP’s will be received in the office of the City Clerk of the City of Vicksburg, Mississippi until 9:00 a.m., Tuesday, September 18, 2023. They will be publicly opened and read aloud by the Mayor and Board of Aldermen of the City of Vicksburg in a Regular Board Meeting at 10:00 a.m., Tuesday, September 18, 2023.
Bidders are cautioned that the City Clerk does not receive the daily U.S. Mail on or before 9:00 a.m. RFP’s will be time-stamped upon receipt according to the City Clerk’s Office time clock.
The Specifications and instructions for bidding are on file in the City Clerk’s Office located at 1401 Walnut Street, Suite 212 Vicksburg, Mississippi 39180 and can also be downloaded at www.centralbidding.com.  
The City of Vicksburg reserves the right to amend the specifications and contract documents as necessary prior to bid and agrees to notify all having requested bid packets. The Mayor and Aldermen of the City of Vicksburg reserve the right to reject any and all bids and to waive informalities. 

							/s/Walter W. Osborne, Jr.  
							Walter W. Osborne, Jr., City Clerk
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